
Valley
Softball

After a successful first season in the spring of 2022 we are growing! Twenty
girls participated last season and we are expanding for the spring of 2023.

WHO: Girls, 5 - 8 years old (entering K, 1st, 2nd and 3rd grades)

WHAT: T-ball softball instructional league, 1 practice and 1 game a week

WHERE: Harp Softball Field - 12 Harp Place Myersville, MD

WHEN: Spring 2023 - begins first week in April, lasting for 10 weeks

WHY: To develop fundamental skills and learn the basic rules of the game.
Our goal is to provide a fun and safe environment for learning the game.

If you are interested in your child being a part of Valley Softball, please
complete the linked form below by September 12, 2022. Completing the form
will guarantee you receive sign-up information when it is first sent out in
September before all spots are filled.
Have additional questions? See contact information below.

Valley Softball Information Form

Contact Bob Ziegler(text 240-784-6988) or Dan Long(text 301-730-1429)
or email for more information: valleysoftball.info@gmail.com

These materials are neither sponsored nor endorsed by the Board of Education of Frederick County, the Superintendent,
FCPS, or any FCPS school.

https://forms.gle/tGPbnj5KQoUZQVmS6
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